MEMO

To: MEMBERS OF THE MICCBDA
From: Kyle Hill

Subject: DECEMBER MEETING

Date: November 20, 1997

Just a reminder that our fall meeting will be held at Mary Mahoney’s on Friday, December 12, at
noon. We again seem to have a variety of topics to discuss outside of All-state Band. If you have
any topics for discussion, please give me a call ASAP.

I look forward to seeing you at the clinic.



